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21 June 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian
Pride Awareness Charity Event

Maiden Erlegh School in Reading pride themselves on the diversity and inclusivity of the
school, and as a school community we enjoy teaching and learning about a variety of causes,
cultures and pieces of history that increase our knowledge and understanding of those around
us. This month is Pride awareness and we will be celebrating in the following ways:

On Thursday 30th June, we will allow students to wear a bright accessory that represents
Pride Awareness in return for £1 for charity. We will be allowing the following items to be worn
for one day only:

A flag which reflects The Pride celebrations

A piece of headwear i.e. a bandana/head scarf/ a beret/ a colourful hijab

A Hair tie, Hair accessory, Colourful Socks or footwear

Jewellery that would normally be worn when celebrating a special event as part of the
pride symbol.

In Addition to this on Thursday 30th June, we will also be holding a cake sale through out
break times with all proceeds going to the chosen charity of the students, detailed below.

The appropriate uniform must still be worn.

*Stonewall

Acceptance without exception

This year’s chosen charity is About us | Stonewall , Registered Charity : 1101255.

Yours Sincerely

DA

Mr A Johnson
Headteacher


https://www.stonewall.org.uk/about-us

